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Public Adviser's Office - Mariposa Energy Project, Docket No. 09-AFC-3

From: Alastair & Charmaine Bennie <alastairbennie@comcast.net>
To: <publicadviser@energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 2/23/2011 2:59 PM

Subject: Mariposa Energy Project, Docket No. 09-AFC-3

Dear Ms. Jennings,

As residents of Mountain House, California, we are adamantly opposed to the building of power
plant.

Sincerely, DOCKET

Alastair and Charmaine Bennie OO\‘AFC—i%
DATETCIO 230
RECDRIOZE D!

Pursuant to the Power Plant Site Certification Regulations, California Code of Regulations, Title 20,
Chapter 5, Section 1711, any person wishing to provide public comment in written form in this
proceeding, shall submit such materials to the Commission's Docket Unit, 1516 9th Street, MS 14,
Sacramento, California 95814-5512. Comments must contain "Mariposa Energy Project, Docket No.
09-AFC-3" in the caption or heading. In lieu of providing printed copies, members of the public may
e-mail their comments to Jennifer Jennings, the Commission’s Public Adviser, at the email address
provided below.

The Energy Commission’s Public Adviser’s Office is available to provide the public with an
understanding of a proceeding and to make recommendations for meaningful participation. For
assistance, contact Jennifer Jennings, the Public Adviser, at (916)654-4489
begin_of_the_skype_highlighting (316)654-4489 end_of_the_skype_highlighting or 800-
822-6228 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting 800-822-6228 end_of_the_skype_highlighting
or e-mail: [publicadviser@energy.state.ca.us].
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